
From: Jansen, Ashley [mailto:ajansen@hydro.mb.ca]  
Sent: March 18, 2009 9:49 AM 
To: EDR 
Subject: Cost of Capital Consultation Observer Status  
 

Hi Lisa,  

I am a Research Analyst in the Gas Rates and Regulatory Department at Manitoba Hydro. I am 
interested in following the Cost of Capital Consultation recently initiated by the OEB, can I 
register for observer status?  

Many thanks,  

Ashley Jansen  
Manitoba Hydro  
Research Analyst  
Gas Rates and Regulatory  
360 Portage Ave. Wpg, MB  
E: ajansen@hydro.mb.ca  
P: (204)360-5247  

 


